
From: Diana [mailto:dojmila@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 10:41 AM 
To: Gallagher Chuck 

Subject: Stop aerial spraying, please! 

 
Dear Mr. Gallagher, 
 
Please stop aerial spraying. I understand there is a hearing tomorrow, and I ask you, as our 
representative, please help in this matter. Oregon stands out to so many across the country as a 
state that upholds, supports, and encourages healthful living choices for all. I know because I am 
a part of a large community of people across the nation, and there is a lot of attention on our 
healthful life choices.  
 
Aerial spraying does not in any way support the ability for people to choose healthful living. It 
directly affects the environment, the wildlife, our farms and gardens, and people's health. There 
are myriad studies available today that indicate the carcinogenic affect these aerial sprayed 
chemicals have.  
 
Please help those of us who are suffering from cancer or are susceptible due to genetics maintain 
the right to live long and healthy lives as free from the effects of these pesticides as possible. 
This is our right. 
 
Sincerely, Diana Lynne Hoffman 
Eugene, OR 
 
 
 
 
"We must try." HE Ayang Rinpoche 

 


